
To the NSW planning authority, 

 

I am writing to you as President of the Canberra District Winery Association to express the Canberra 

District’s opposition to the proposed Tarago Incinerator at Veolia’s waste disposal site. 

 

There is sound evidence that the fumes from the site will affect grape quality and that the 

incinerator is close enough for its fumes to reach Canberra District vineyards. 

 

Attached is the evidence drawn together by the AWRI to support this assertion. 

 

Please feel free to contact me further if needed but this is a proposal that will damage our industry 

and cause loss of livelihoods for those who have worked for decades to build up successful 

businesses in NSW and the ACT. 

 

This not only applies to the vineyards themselves but local tourism visitation and those business that 

supply to the region’s wineries. 

 

Sincerely 

 

Fergus 

 

Fergus McGhie 

President CDWIA 
Mount Majura Vineyard 
Sales & Marketing 
T 02 6262 3070 | M 0423 240 372 
88 Lime Kiln Road, Majura, ACT 2609 
 


